From: Rebecca Ruidl [mailto:rruidl@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mc Chesney, Elizabeth
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure November 2017-Rebecca Ruidl

Hi Steve,

This email is to disclose that I attended the NAEYC conference in Atlanta, Georgia on November 14th -November 18th in an official capacity. I arrived in Atlanta late night November 14th and started attending sessions on the morning of November 15th. The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for my airfare to and from the conference, my conference registration fee and my hotel room during my stay.

While at the conference I had the opportunity to attend several sessions and also visit the expo hall where over 100 vendors of children’s educational toys and programs had items on display and information on the products. I spent a lot of time at the expo hall gathering ideas for the program, talking to vendors and asking to see specific products that would work for the STEAM Team Early Learning project.

Listed below are all the sessions I attended from Wednesday morning (November 14th) through Saturday early afternoon (November 18th). 

         Math is Child’s Play! Supporting preschool counting experiences through play

         Power of Puppets: Creative Ways to Use Puppets in All Areas of Your Classroom for Infants, Toddlers, and Preschoolers

         Nurturing the Preschool Mathematician

         The Unspoken Truth about Children with Parents in Prison: Empowering Teachers to Support these Children Effectively

         Early Literacy Programming for Families with Babies in the NICU

         Ready, but not Revved: Sensory and Movement Strategies for Improved Attention, Learning and Behavior

         Meet Caldecott-Award Winning Authors and Illustrators: Children’s Literature at NAEYC

         Yogapalooza: Incorporate Yoga into Your Classroom with Music, Tips, Tools and Creative Relaxation

         Literacy in Unexpected Places: Helping Families Support Children’s Early Literacy Development

         Closing Celebration: Early Childhood Educators are Rock Stars! 

 

Thank you,

Becca Ruidl

Becca Ruidl |STEAM Team Early Learning Manager 

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State St
